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Comments for Public Posting: Please renew funding for the LA Justice Fund. It is ethically
wrong to provide within the law a mechansim for pathways to
documented legal status, and then make such a pathway
impossible to traverse. Community members who have been
detained deserve the right to representation in the face of pending
deportation.



